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SUMMARY 
 

One year ago Toronto City Council considered the report Putting People First, Transforming 

Toronto Community Housing which had been prepared by the Special Housing Working Group 

chaired by Councillor Ana Bailão.  This report provides a one-year status update on some of the 

major recommendations of the Putting People First report.  

 

This report will be distributed following the Toronto Community Housing Corporation Board of 

Directors meeting on Thursday, October 24, 2013. 
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